
 

 

6 March 2023 
 
President Hatcher 
Fair Work Commission 
11 Exhibition Street 
MELBOURNE VIC 3000 
 
Via email: awards@fwc.gov.au  
 
Dear President Hatcher 
 
President’s statement – Expert Panels – Provisional Views 
 
We refer to the President’s Statement about Expert Panels issued on 24 February 2023. 
 
We confirm that UWU has an interest in the following matters: 
 

• AM2023/2 – Application by Mental Health Australia to vary the Social, Community, 
Home Care and Disability Services Industry Award 2010. 

 

• AM2022/28 – Application by the Indigenous Education and Boarding Australia to vary 
the Educational Services (Schools) General Staff Award 2020. 

 

• AM2020/99, AM2021/63 and AM2021/65 – Aged Care Work Value Case. 
 

• AM2022/29 – Review of superannuation clauses in all modern awards. 
 
We support the provisional views expressed in the President’s Statement at [15], [16] and 
[17] in relation to these matters. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Ben Redford 
Director 
United Workers Union 
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